
 

 

COOKIE POLICY 
 
What are cookies? 
 
We, Beyond-Legal LLC, like most other professional service providers, use cookies to 
uniquely distinguish you from other users of our website. By doing this we can offer you a 
better experience. 
 
Cookies are small text files that are placed on your computer by websites that you visit. 
They are widely used to make websites work more efficiently, as well as to provide 
information to the owner of the site. 
 
How we use cookies? 
 
We use different 3rd party cookies to make our website better. We use them to understand 
how visitors use and interact with our website. Amongst other things, the cookies we use 
allow us to calculate how many visitors we have – anonymously, of course – and how long 
they stay on our site. 
 
Google Analytics 
 
We use Google Analytics to monitor visits to our website. The information generated by the 
cookie about your use of the website (including your IP address) will be transmitted to and 
stored by Google on servers in the United States. Google will use this information for 
evaluating your use of the website, compiling reports on website activity for website 
operators and providing other services relating to website activity and internet usage. 
Google may also transfer this information to third parties where required to do so by law, 
or where such third parties process the information on Google’s behalf. Google will not 
associate your IP address with any other data held by Google. For further information about 
the use of these cookies by Google click here. 
 
How do I turn cookies off? 
 
Most browsers accept cookies automatically, but you can alter the settings of your browser 
to erase cookies or prevent automatic acceptance if you prefer. Generally, you have the 
option to accept all cookies, to be notified when a cookie is issued or reject all cookies. Visit 
the ‘options’ or ‘preferences’ menu on your browser to change settings. You can find out 
more about how to switch off cookies here. 
 
User agreement 
 
By continuing to use our site, you agree to the placement of cookies on your device. If you 
choose not to receive our cookies, we cannot guarantee that your experience will be as 
fulfilling as it would otherwise be. 
 
Changes 
 
We may need to update this policy in the future. We encourage you to review it regularly. 
This policy was last updated on 04/07/2019. 
 
For more information about cookies, and how to manage and disable them 
visit www.aboutcookies.org or www.allaboutcookies.org.  
 


